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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Donates to Cheboygan DECA  

Cheboygan, MI — Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) donated $200 to the Cheboygan 
High School DECA program. DECA stands for Distributive Education Clubs of America and is a 

career and technical student organization that 
strives to provide students with skills and 
opportunities in the areas of business, marketing, 
and entrepreneurship.  

The funds will support the Cheboygan DECA 
organization as the students head to the State 
Career Development Conference hosted by DECA 
in Detroit from March 13, 2025 through March 
15, 2025. The conference will allow DECA 
members to gain critical knowledge to improve 
their leadership and professional skills as they 
compete against other Michigan DECA clubs.  

AAACU is proud to support local student 
organizations that empower students to expand 
their skillset and pursue new opportunities.  

Pictured above is Cheboygan DECA Advisor, 
Brenna Kane, DECA members, Owen, James, and 
Luke, and AAACU Mortgage Originator Chase 
McLennan. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of January 31, 2025, AAACU provides service to 48,077 members with 
total assets equal to $863,047,902.  
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